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NEWSLETTER EDITOR: Tom Brignole  Please send any articles for the newsletter to Tom by the 20th of the month. 

His email address is kbrignole@yahoo.com.  

 

Can You Pray for Vocations for Just One Hour? 

Brother Knights,  

Father Jim Lee has requested that the Knights of Columbus pray for religious vocations at 

the St. Joseph Adoration Chapel at the St. Michael Downtown Church for one or more 

hours per week. Saturday & Sunday AM hours of 1AM, 2AM, or 3AM on September 1st, 

7th, 8th, 14th, 15th, 21st, 22nd, 28th and 29th are designated as our Knights of Columbus hours. 

Please call Tom Hruska at 360-561-5548 or e-mail hruska@wwdb.org to sign up for one or 

more hours. Thank you. God bless you and your family. 

 

 

STATE BULLETIN 

The Washington State Council of the Knights of Columbus publishes a monthly bulletin. For members 

interested in viewing this publication it is available at: http://www.kofc-wa.org/ 

 

  

mailto:fcweisdepp@comcast.net
mailto:tcofield@centurylink.net
mailto:philip.burnette@kofc.org
http://www.kofc1643.org/
mailto:kbrignole@yahoo.com
mailto:hruska@wwdb.org
http://www.kofc-wa.org/
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Faithful Navigator’s Message 

Well, the summer is fast coming to a close.  I am hoping 

everyone had a great season with family, friends and 

loved ones.   

A few things: 

A reminder that our annual ‘Steak on the Lake’, 

formerly known as the Cowboy BBQ is scheduled for 

September 9th at Columbian Park.  Cost is 25 dollars and 

included steaks from Western Meats, corn on the cob 

and potato salad by Sam Pellegrino.  So bring your 

money and your appetite.  Proceeds go to help fun 

Veterans organizations in our area so it absolutely goes 

to a good cause.  Gates open at 3pm, we start serving at 

4pm and we wind up around 7.  It is always fun. 

The Hall is starting to look a little ratty and is due for 

some paint and some outside and inside work.  We are 

discussing a date but plan on sometime in September or 

October for a full clean up and paint work in the 

Hall.  We are one of the few remaining Knights 

organizations that still has an independent hall so having 

such a thing is both a privilege and a responsibility.  It is 

our hall, we need a group to maintain it.  There is the 

old saying, ‘Many hands make light work,’ so plan on 

taking a Saturday and come and help keep this place 

looking good.  Keep your eye on the calendar for an 

upcoming date. 

Some other dates to look forward to in November 

include the Veteran’s Day dinner on the 9th.  Our 

planned guest speaker is Major General Edward A. 

Sauley III which should be a real treat.  Also tentatively 

planned for the 14th is the Memorial Mass for our fellow 

Knights that have passed over the last year.  The Mass is 

planned for 6PM followed by a potluck dinner.  Come 

and remember those of us that are no longer with us 

physically but will remain with us in spirit. 

Thomas S. Cofield 

Faithful Navigator, Assembly 1183

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers 

 

 Walt Dale 

 Elaine DeGroot  

 Ron DeGroot 

 Ray DeTerra Family 

 Florante Jayme 

 John Kramer 

 Mi-yong Gilman 
 

  Fr. Jim Lee 

 Meg Pivec 

 Dennis Perez 

 Ed Sauley 

 Greg Squires  

 Jose Ybarra 

 Joshua Roberts 
 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Member Name Date Member Name Date 

Sherman M Moyer Sept 1 Gregory T Squires Sept 13 

Gilberto Santiago Sept 1 J Patrick Quinn III Sept 16 

Lloyd Dykes Sept 2 Jason D Rundell Sept 18 

John A Cruz Sept 3 Dr George E Mante Sept 19 

Phil J Descoteaux Sept 3 Jered N Boyd Sept 22 

William F Truax Sept 3 Donald E Bunz Jr Sept 23 

Edward A Sauley Sept 5 Fernando B Griego Sept 23 

Charles S Markham Sept 7 Douglas C Hettler Sept 23 

William J McBride Sept 7 Kieran M O’Donnell Sept 26 

Gerald L Pike Sept 7 James J Novak Sept 27 

Richard J Ordos Sept 8 Francisco Ordonez-Sales Sept 29 

James M Robbins Sept 9 Gerald D Harmon Jr Sept 29 

Jose M Tapia Sept 10 William F Hiblar Sept 30 

Theodore L Haider Sept 11   
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A Call for Support for Council 1643 Formation Degree Team 

Named In Honor of Father Patrick O’ Hogan  

Charity – Admissions Degree (Formerly 1st Degree) candidate is considered a Knight of Columbus and can participate 

in all council activities. The next level is the Formation Degree (Formerly 2d Degree)…Unity – the Formation Degree 

signifies that together we can accomplish far more than any of us could individually. So together we support one another. 

And can count on the support and encouragement of our brother Knights as we work to make life better in in our parish 

community….simply the Formation Degree is the next step on the road to full knighthood. 

Formation Team requires: Volunteer’s …with the exception of Inside Guard, all other roles are non-talking 

roles….please contact Formation Degree Team Captain Tom Pursley 360-888-6833 or pursleyt1@comcast.net 

1. Registrar…the registration of candidates will require a Registrar who should be the host council’s financial 

secretary… 

2. Two robed warden assistants.   

3. One robed outside (chamber) guard.    

4. Two robed guards of honor (gift bearers).    

5. One robed banner bearer.    

6. One cross bearer. 

7. A knight to be the Cyrene  

8. Inside Guard (very limited talking role)         

The actual Formation Degree Team is consist of  District Deputy, Grand Knight, Chancellor, Warden, Financial 

Secretary (role play, not the host Council Financial Secretary), Inside Guard…these are certified positions requiring 

talking roles…if interested in being a backup volunteer please contact Team Captain. 

Formation Degree Dates for the upcoming Fraternal Year 2019-2020 are tentatively scheduled for a Tuesday and/or 

Wednesday of the month (Schedule TBD)…exceptions would be official holidays and or holy days of obligation.  

 

Knights Help at Community Kitchen – 2nd Thursday of Every Month 
 

Imagine opening the door and 

finding a couple hundred 

hungry guest awaiting dinner.  

This happens every day at the 

Community Kitchen located 

in downtown Olympia at the 

Salvation Army’s center on 

Plum Street. (the entrance to 

the kitchen is located at the 

back of the building behind the Eagles Hall).  They 

serve three meals a day, 365 days a year.  There are over 

650 volunteers who show up in small groups to prepare 

and serve every one of these meals.  Thurston County 

members of the Knights of Columbus are involved in 

serving one night a month.  The second Thursday of 

every month is our day to serve dinner.  We start at 

2:30pm, preparing from scratch ingredients a great 

spaghetti dinner, including a fresh salad, fruit, garlic 

bread and some great desserts.  Our group has had up to 

237 members of the community come in the doors for 

dinner.  Currently we have 8 Knights and wives that 

regularly assist in this effort with 4 or 5 who show up 

when they can.  We start prep at 2:30 and then take a 

few minutes to enjoy a brief social sit-down dinner 

before we open the doors at 5pm.  We serve meals until 

6pm, when the center closes its doors and a quick clean 

up happens.  We are always looking for others that can 

pitch in and help out.  However, you don’t have to 

reserve a spot to join us, so just come on down.  If you 

need more information, you can contact Keith 

Underwood via email (keithu02@gmail.com).

 
 

pursleyt1@comcast.net
mailto:keithu02@gmail.com
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 Drexel House Free Dinner Given by Council August 21 

Another Drexel House Free Dinner was given by the Council on August 21, 2019. Drexel House dwellers 

enjoyed a wonderful Baked and Roast Chicken Dinner provided by Council members. 28 members of Drexel 

House attended the dinner. 

Drexel House is a homeless shelter that has an 83% return rate to normal community life. This return rate may 

be the most successful in the nation. Thank you all who donated and served at this wonderful community 

supportive event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HELP NEEDED for Donut Sales after Mass at St. Mike’s 

The 3rd Sunday of every month is our 

Council’s turn to sell donuts after all the 

morning Masses.  We do this to help the 

parish, and create visibility for the Knights 

and our activities. We could really use a 

few more Brother Knights (and gals) 

helping out after the 7:30, 9:30, and 11:30 

morning Masses at St. Michael’s downtown 

church. Or pick just one of the Masses to 

help. The work is light, and goes quickly.  

If you are interested, contact Corbett 

Thornton at 360-972-5532, or email 

corbelaine@msn.com. Thank you so much. 
 

 
Servers and Donors [L-R]: Kenny Roberts, Ted Trepanier, Tom Hruska, Dani Sauley, and Tom Mitchell. 

Not shown: John Zyrkowski 

Baked and Roasted Chicken Dinner was the theme: John and Nancy Zyrkowski provided Roast 
Chicken, Ed and Dani Sauley and Ted Trepanier provided Fried Chicken, Tom Mitchell provided 

Coleslaw, and Elaine and Ron DeGroot provided Potato Salad. Kenny Roberts, and Thomas Hruska 
provided desserts. John Zyrkowski provided drinks. 

mailto:corbelaine@msn.com
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“ANDY’S” VOTED BEST FOOD AT THURSTON COUNTY FAIR 
 

Sam Pellegrino and Ed Sauley receive “Blue Ribbon” 
award from Theresa Reid, Thurston County Fair 
Manager 

Many thanks to all who made it possible for this 
yearΩǎ concession effort to be the best ever!!! In 
addition to being voted best food at the fair, our 
sales were also a record high in recent years. 
Proceeds from the concession help Human Life of 
Thurston County promote the message of the 
sacredness of life from conception to natural 
death. A special thanks to Joe Maassen who 
donated a good used refrigerator and transported 
the new freezer from Lowes to the fairgrounds. A 
very special thank you also to Sir Knight Andy 
Hewko who spent more than a full week prior to 

the fair installing our new (used) 3 compartment 
stainless steel sink. This was quite an undertaking 
due to the complexity of the project. He also 
spent a considerable amount of time and effort 

getting rid of all of our old broken-down 
refrigeration units and other 
accumulated trash and debris. Once 
again, thanks to all dedicated volunteers 
and shift managers, Tom Hruska and Kurt 
Zimmerman, for making AndyΩs at the 
Thurston County Fair a huge success for 
2019! 

 

HOLY THEOPHANY MONASTERY 
 

We depend on YOU our 

neighbors and friends for a 

twice-yearly “sprucing-up” of 

our monastery grounds. Rain or 

shine, workers needed - both 

inside and out. Bring your favorite 

togs and tools - there’s plenty of 

brush-cutting, cleaning, window-

washing, and painting, etc. We’ll 

provide lunch and snacks. Join 

us at 8 am.* We sure could use 

YOUR help. 
 

 

*6:30 am if you want to join us for our Divine Liturgy.  
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The Knights of Columbus Present 
 

"Steak by the Lake" 
(Formerly Cowboy BBQ) 

 
 

Sunday September 8th, 2019 
 
 

 

Our Faithful 

Bartender will 

have beer, wine, 

and sodas 

available for a 

free will 

donation. 

4:00pm-7:00pm 

 

Menu 
 

10 oz. Choice Western Meats Top Sirloin Steak 
 

Baked Beans-Corn on the Cob-Potato Salad 

Watermelon-Garlic Bread-Coffee Assorted 

Ice Cream Novelties 
 

Adult Steak Meal-$25.00 
 

Adult Hot Dog Meal-$10.00 

Child's Hot Dog Meal-$5.00  
Children 5 years of age and under-Free 

 

 

This is a fundraiser to benefit our local Knights of Columbus Military Programs for Veterans and Active Duty 
 
Gate opens at 3:00pm - Free admission to Columbus Park, 5700 Black Lake Blvd.SW 
 
Meals available beginning at 4:00pm following the singing of our National Anthem by our K of C Schola 
 
For tickets or more information, contact Sam Pellegrino at sam@pellegrinoscatering.com  
or (360) 259-7337 
 
Advance tickets also available at Sacred Heart Parish Office and all 4th Degree officers. 
 

 

mailto:sam@pellegrinoscatering.com
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Email: hruska@wwdb.org  

Phone: 360-561-5548 

God bless you, 

    Tom Hruska, Director/Olympia 

 

 
 

20th prayer & fasting @ Planned Parenthood & other abortion mills 
 

 
IF NOT YOU, WHO? 

IF NOT NOW, WHEN? 

 

 *** KICK -OFF CELEBRATION ***  
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 rd

 

 

St. Michael Church  
1055 Boundary SE, Olympia, WA 

 

6 PM: POT LUCK  DINNER  IN THE GATHERING SPACE  
 

Provided again!  
Buffalo ñSloppy Lo's”, Venison Nibbles,  

and Pro -Life Hot Dogs for the timid!  
(Please Bring a Salad or Dessert or just come! )  

 

Guest Speaker: Karlie Lodjic , the Northwest 
Regional Coordinator for Students for Life  

Followed by Procession from Church to Planned Parenthood  

(Corner of Legion and Adams For short prayer vigil) 

 “The Holy Father greatly appreciates the dedicated work that you and everyone 

involved in 40 Days for Life are engaged in to promote respect for the lives of all 

unborn children. His Holiness assures you of his prayerful support for you, your 

colleagues and all those whose prayer, fasting and sacrifices are saving countless lives 

and giving glory to God.” 

POPE FRANCIS, VIA VATICAN SECRETARY OF STATE 
 

SINCE 2007 
 

VOLUNTEERS   1,000,000 

CITIES 855 

NATIONS 61 

LOCAL CAMPAIGNS 6428 

LIVES SAVED 16004 

ABORTION WORKERS QUIT 190 

KILLING CENTERS CLOSED 104 

 

 

See friends and make new ones. Let us save lives together.  Make a difference!!! Give glory to God.  

 

40 Days for Life ς Campaign #25 
Wed. Sept 25th --- Sun. Nov. 3rd     

mailto:Email:%20hruska@wwdb.org
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Please support our advertisers. 

Proceeds from this advertising are used to defray the cost of publishing our newsletter. 
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Because Our Lord Served Us 
Nehemiah 8:10 - For the joy of the Lord is our strength. 

Council 1643 members have been experiencing many spiritual gifts from Our Lord that have aided in their lives and the lives of 

others. This is the fifth in a series of articles. 

St. Martin Oblate Deacon Bill Batstone homily:  “All things are vanity!” Be “rich 

in what matters to God”.  (Given at St. Michael West Side 10:30a Aug. 4.) 

Readings: 

Ecclesiastes 1:2; 2:21-23: Vanity of vanities, says Qoheleth, vanity of vanities!  All things are vanity! 

Luke 12:13-21: I shall tear down my barns and build larger ones.  There I shall store all my grain and other goods and I shall say 

to myself, "Now as for you, you have so many good things stored up for many years, rest, eat, drink, be merry!"'  

But God said to him, 'You fool, this night your life will be demanded of you; and the things you have prepared, to whom will they 

belong?' Thus will it be for all who store up treasure for themselves but are not rich in what matters to God." 

  

A couple of months ago, Fr. Jim and I were at a dinner hosted by the Knights of Columbus, and I asked him if it 

would be possible sometime in the near future to vest for Mass with him at the West Side, and here we are… God is good.  

Lately, it seems that the Holy Spirit has been working overtime to get my attention and refocus my life. 

 From mid-May to mid-June my wife, JT, and I walked 200 miles in Spain on the Camino de Santiago Compostela; 

 Later in June having completed our one-year discernment period as novices, we made our Final Act of Oblation and became 
hōƭŀǘŜǎ ƻŦ {ŀƛƴǘ aŀǊǘƛƴΩǎ !ōōŜȅΣ where I am now serving as a deacon; and, 

 Then, in mid-July, we flew to Guatemala City to visit Caminando Por La Paz, a former Catholic Worker House, that we were 
introduced to several years ago while we were part of the aŀǊȅƪƴƻƭƭ 5ŜŀŎƻƴ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ tŀǊǘƴŜǊΩǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ. Later in the week we 
hired a taxi to take us on a 9-hour bone-jarring journey to the village of Soloma, where I officiated, in Spanish, at a ŦǊƛŜƴŘΩǎ 
wedding and the baptism of his daughter ς OUR goddaughter. 

As I said, the Holy Spirit has been working overtime to get my attention to change my focus – and I can assure you he has gotten 

it. As I share with you my latest encounters with the Holy Spirit, I invite YOU to reflect on how the Holy Spirit is trying to get 

YOUR attention in today’s readings. 

I have been drawn to Saint Martin’s Abbey and Benedictine spirituality since I was high school, but only recently have I felt the 

call to commit my life to it. The Rule of Saint Benedict, offers a Christ-centered spirituality grounded in the wisdom of the Psalms 

and Proverbs, and the teaching of Jesus in the Gospels. Saint Benedict begins the Prologue of his Rule with what is essentially a 

paraphrase of today’s Responsorial Refrain; ñListen carefully, my son, to the masterôs (Jesusô) instructions and attend to them with 

the ear of your heart.ò 

Benedictine spirituality embraces imitating Jesus’ humility and obedience to the Father by calling us to move away from our self-

centered “hardened heart” to a Christ-centered “loving heart.” It is a spirituality that fully embraces today’s Responsorial Refrain, 

ñIf today you hear his voice, harden not your hearts.ò By prayerfully listening to the voice that calls to unconditionally follow 

him, we start to move away from a self-directed “ala carte” view of Christianity, where WE pick and choose what pleases US, to a 

humble and obedient Christ-directed view of Christianity where we choose to do what is pleasing to Christ. 

So…, JT and I are walking along on the Camino, and somewhere within the first 50 miles, I mention to her that I am thinking 

about buying a new car… the old one is fine, but I feel like it’s about time to buy a newer one. For the next hundred or so miles, 

she tries to discourage me from the idea, while I continue to promote the idea. Finally, as we neared Santiago, she says something 

to the effect, “Well fine, if that’s what you want to do, go ahead.” So, when we got back, I started to look for a 2019 Dodge to 

replace my 2017 Dodge. I should add that buying a new car every couple of years is an addiction (or curse) that has existed in my 

family, dating back to my grandfather.  

As I mentioned, shortly after we returned from the Camino, we became Oblates of Saint Martin’s Abbey, and I found myself 

listening more closely to the voice of the master with the ear of my heart – a grace received from Oblation. A couple of weeks later 

we were in Guatemala City visiting Caminando Por La Paz, seeing and listening to all their needs as they struggle financially to 

continue helping the children living in Zone 18, which is one of the poorest and most gang-ridden zones in Guatemala City. 

When we were there as Maryknoll Mission Partners we were moved with compassion and wanted to help with their after-school 

programs, but it didn’t work out and we left.  This visit was entirely different; when they spoke to us, I heard the voice of Christ, 

the voice of the master calling me to not harden my heart. I heard him say, “the new car you want is about you; feeding and 

supporting this mission is about following me.” 
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In the context of today’s Gospel reading, buying a new car is about whether or not I am going tear down my existing perfectly 

good barn and build a bigger one to hold things I don’t really need – It’s about living my baptismal vow as proclaimed by Saint 

Paul in today’s second reading, by ñputting to death the parts of my life that are earthly, the practices of my old self, and putting 

on my new self, taking on the image of the Creator.ò Until that point, I had my heart set on a new car, after hearing his voice, my 

heart was refocused and set on Caminando Por La Paz – the way of peace, my/our new Camino de Santiago. 

Saint Benedict advises us in chapter 4, verse 47, of his Rule, we should live our life as though we could die tomorrow and be 

subject to God’s judgment on that day; this the same message that Jesus gives us in today’s reading from Luke’s Gospel. Our 

salvation does not rest storing up treasures for ourselves, but on sharing the treasures God has given us with those to whom God 

has spoken to us in our Christ-focused heart to share them with. 

My sisters and brother, ñIf today you heart his voice, harden not your heartsé but listen with the ear of your heart to the one who 

is calling you to humbly and obediently follow him ï he not only knows the way, he is The Way. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Karlie Lodjic, the Northwest Region al  
Coordi nator for Students for Life  

will be at all Masses at Sacred Heart the weekend of 
Saturday Sept 21 st ï Sunday Sept 22 nd  

 

Students for Life of America (SFLA) is the 

nation’s largest youth pro-life organization. 

We are the only national pro-life 

organization dedicated to training and 

equipping college, high school, middle, 

medical, and law school students. Our 

approach is uniquely effective, and the 

methods we have developed are a 

combination of time-tested techniques and 

cutting-edge technology. 

At Students for Life, we transform culture 

by recruiting, training, and mobilizing pro-

lifers to abolish abortion. We launch and 

support Students for Life groups in 

colleges, high schools, middle schools, law 

schools, and med schools throughout the 

nation to educate other young people 

about the violence of abortion, create new 

pro-lifers, and transform campuses into 

places that support pregnant and parenting 

students 

SFLA has a team of 38 employees that all 

work tirelessly equipping students so that 

they can defend the preborn and help 

young mothers on their campuses. Since 

launching full-time in 2006, we have helped 

to establish and build over 1,200 student 

pro-life organizations and have trained 

more than 55,000 students nationwide. 

But we need your support to keep the 

momentum going. 

God bless you and yours, 
Karlie  



 

 

Page 11 of 11 

  

L. G. Isaacson Co.  

2140 Mottman Rd SW  

Tumwater  

Industrial Tools & Supplies 

360-754-6020 

Branches also in Longview and Aberdeen 
 

 
 

 

Columbian Hall 

  For Rent 
Non-smoking. 

Seating for 250. 

Air conditioned with HD TV, 

kitchen, stage & parking. 

New Projector and screen 

for electronic presentations. 

Weddings, receptions, parties, business 

meetings, memorial services etc. 

Discounted rates for KC members. 

360-491-7292 
http://www.columbianhall.com 

 

  

 

 

THIS SPACE IS 

AVAILABLE 

 

NOTE TO ADVERTISERS. Thank you for your support. Each ad space costs only $50 

per year.  A bargain price at today’s advertising prices.  The price for larger ads is based 

on the number of spaces used.  We have over 350 members who receive this newsletter 

via mail and e-mail each month.  

  

 

SHOW THE TRUTH 

WASHINGTON STATE 

P.O. BOX 6085 

OLYMPIA, WA 98507 
 

360-561-5548 
WWW.SHOWTHETRUTH.ORG 

 

If you know of a crisis pregnancy 

please give us a call.  We will help. 

 

TOM HRUSKA, PGK,PFN 

DIRECTOR 

 

http://www.columbianhall.com/
mailto:holyfamilylacey.com
http://www.showthetruth.org/
http://www.showthetruth.org/
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SEPTEMBER 1, 2019 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

3420 78th AVENUE SE 

OLYMPIA WA 98501-9403 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

September 2019 
Tue 3 Council Officers Meeting 6PM @ Columbian Hall 

1st Degree Exemplification Ceremony 7:30PM @ 

Columbian Hall 

Thu 5 Council Social, Rosary, & Business Meeting 

5:45PM @ Columbian Hall 

Sun 8 Steak on the Lake 4:00 PM @ Columbus Park 

Thu 12 Community Kitchen – Serving Dinner for the needy 

of Olympia 2:30PM – 6:30PM  

Contact Keith Underwood or Corbett Thornton (360-

972-5532) for details 

Sun 15 Donut sales after 7:30, 9:30, and 11:30 AM Masses @ 

St. Michael Downtown 

Thu 19 4th Degree Officers Mtg, followed by Northwest 

Clam Bake, 5:45PM @ Columbian Hall 

Fri 20 - Sun 22 Tootsie Roll Drive @ Lacey Fred Meyer & 

Tumwater Walmart 

Sat 21 Clean-up Day 8 AM @ Holy Theophany Monastery, 

Divine Liturgy @ 6:30 Am 

Sat 21 – Sun22 Students for Life Speaker Karlie Lodjic all 

Masses @ Sacred Heart (see page 10) 

Mon 23 40 Days for Life Kickoff 6PM @ St. Mike’s 

Wed 25 40 Days for Life 6AM to 6 PM @ Planned 

Parenthood 

Thu 26 4th degree Assembly Social, Rosary & Business Mtg 

5:45PM @ Columbian Hall 

Mon 30 Council Officers Meeting 6PM @ Columbian Hall 

1st Degree Exemplification Ceremony 7:30PM @ 

Columbian Hall 

 

October 2019 
Wed 2 40 Days for Life 6AM to 6 PM @ Planned Parenthood 

Thu 3 Council Social, Rosary, & Business Meeting 

5:45PM @ Columbian Hall 

Fri 4 - Sun 6 Tootsie Roll Drive @ Lacey & Shelton Fred 

 Meyer 

Sat 5 Oktoberfest 5:45 @ Sacred Heart Hallen Hall 

Sun 6 Life Chain Sunday 

Wed 9 40 Days for Life 6AM to 6 PM @ Planned Parenthood 

Thu 10 Community Kitchen – Serving Dinner for the needy of 

Olympia 2:30PM – 6:30PM  

Contact Keith Underwood or Corbett Thornton (360-

972-5532) for details 

Wed 16 40 Days for Life 6AM to 6 PM @ Planned Parenthood 

Thu 17 4th Degree Officers Mtg, followed by Northwest Clam 

Bake, 5:45PM @ Columbian Hall 

Sun 20 Donut sales after 7:30, 9:30, and 11:30 AM Masses @ 

St. Michael Downtown 

Wed 23 40 Days for Life 6AM to 6 PM @ Planned Parenthood 

Wed 23 Drexel House Dinner 4:30 PM, check with John 

Zyrkowski 

Thu 24 4th degree Assembly Social, Rosary & Business Mtg 

5:45PM @ Columbian Hall 

Wed 30 40 Days for Life 6AM to 6 PM @ Planned Parenthood 

For up -to -date event information, please visit  the website at kofc1643.com  
 

http://kofc1643.com/

